
 

 

Friday, 13th June 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Please note that your child will need to be supplied with a packed lunch for the Monday of 
our residential, as the YHA only provides our evening meal on that day. A drink in a 
reusable and labelled container should also be brought. As always, we ask that you do not 
include any nuts or foods with nuts in them for the safety of all of our children. The YHA has 
its own water station that the children can use freely. 

Kind regards 

 

The Y6 team 


